Leon PTO Board Meeting
Tuesday, January 26, 2021

Attendance
  Kim Autry, Michelle Rebmann, Sara Barber

Death By Chocolate can not go on as in the past.  It was recommended by a parent that we hire Love Gurlies to cater fried oreos and lemonade.  This will cost PTO $530.  Given our current situation we all agreed this was a good alternative.  Kim Autry will set the event up for Friday, February 12th.
The Spring Meal for teachers will happen on April 5th.  Suggestions were Mexican or Chicken Salad Chick.  Sara Beth Shippen will chair this event.
Kim Autry is meeting with senior parents and working with the senior sponsors to see how PTO and Project Graduation can help the seniors this year.
Bernadette Howard reached out to Kim Autry and has begun working on Teacher Appreciation Week which is May 3rd – 7th.
The next PTO Meeting is February 2nd, 6:00 via zoom.  A listserv will go out Thursday with the details.
At the next meeting we will discuss the above details and ask members to begin submitting names for the 2021-2022 Leon PTO Board.  The vote on new officers will take place Tuesday, April 27th.
 


